Osawatomie, Kansas. July 14, 2022. A work session was held at Memorial Hall located
at 411 11" Street. Pro Tem Mayor Dickinson called the work session to order at 5:00 p.m. Council
members present were Diehm, Dickinson, LaDuex, Bratton, Wright, Macek and Caldwell.
Council member Filipin and Mayor Hampson were absent. City Staff present at the meeting were:
City Manager Mike Scanlon, Deputy City Manager Bret Glendening, City Clerk Tammy
Seamands, City Attorney Jeff Deane, Building Official Ed Beaudry, and Business Liaison Kari
Bradley. Member of the public present was James Katzer.

WORKSHOP. A presentation was given by the City Manager Mike Scanlon on
annexation/de-annexation of properties in and around the City of Osawatomie. The public was
then allowed to give their input and concerns.

OTHER DISCUSSION/MOTIONS.

The work session ended at 6:15 p.m.

/s/ Tammy Seamands
Tammy Seamands, City Clerk




